
   
12 April 2016
Dear Parents

Swimming Lessons

Your child will be having Swimming lessons every Friday this term from Friday 15th April until Friday 15th July. There will be no charge for this; the school will be funding the lessons.

Please make sure your child has their swimming kit with them on Friday morning. Girls need a one-piece costume and a hat.  All children need a coat, as we walk to and from the Sports Centre. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Taylor-Bashford
Head of Teaching and Learning
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School
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